


Funding Submission for Community Association Grant July 2021- June 2024  

Dear Councillors and QLDC staff,


Please find below our request for funding for our planned expenditure for the next 3 years.


This has been broken down into the costs :-


1. that we will incur each year for:

-   operating the Glenorchy Community Pool;

- some modest sums for supporting environmental improvements

- our community Anzac wreath

- accounting fees;


and :-


2. Community projects that we see as essential over the next 3 years.


Community pool - a  replacement pool filter system is required and a quote is attached. We had 2100 
swimmer visits in the 4 months December 2020 to end March 2021. We were pleased to be able to show 
the pool to the Mayor and Chief Executive when they visited Glenorchy in February and explain the 
improvements we had already funded ourselves. We are working with staff identify if other savings can be 
made but we note that we will also need funding in the future for a new pool liner.


Native nursery - there is a well recognised shortage of native plants for biodiversity and indigenous 
vegetation improvements and restoration at the head of the lake. The community plan to build and operate 
a native nursery so that this barrier is removed. We have plans to ensure ongoing operation of the facility is 
funded but need to construct a facility. Based on design advice from DOC a simple facility has been 
designed and is illustrated below and the materials cost is also included. We have a number of options for 
locations but are currently working with staff to see which area of reserve land works best. We are asking 
for 50% of the materials cost and will provide the balance and labour to build the nursery from the 
community.


Bible terrace landscape plan - Council recently took ownership of a 4 hectare block of land known as the 
Bible Terrace. The community will collaborate with Council to improve and maintain the land which has 
significant potential for recreational use and biodiversity improvements. A site visit has been held and a 
community workshop will establish an agreed vision for the land. Funding is requested to enable this to be 
drawn up into a landscape / planting plan and the amount requested is based on advice from professionals 
who have undertaken similar work in Glenorchy previously.


Please note, all committee time is voluntary and all funds received from Council are spent within our 
community. Our decision making is open and transparent and our priorities are guided by the Glenorchy 
Community Plan and Vision documents.


We request that project funding is allocated in year one along with year one operating costs and year two 
and year three operating cost are paid in the respective period. Ie $37,200 in year one then $12,850 in year 
two and year three.


We look forward to speaking to this funding application.


Regards,


John Glover,  for the Glenorchy Community Association Committee.

April 2021




Details of funding requested 



Quote for pool filter replacement  
 



Community native nursery design 

Native nursery materials list 


